
Pine Ridge Civic Association 

Minutes of May 10th meeting 

Present: Bob Kaufmann, Al Jones, Suzie Muchnick, Ron Tougas, Mary & Gus Sciaqua and Peter Pytlik 

(presiding) 

7:00 meeting commenced 

Old business:  Al Jones will sent email to zoo stating opposition to paving over parking lot .Director And 

Officer policy to be renewed in October with 2 competing bids. Hardscapes to be included with the 

landscape committee.  Cat situation will be monitored by Suzie Muchnick.  Corrections to Aprils minutes. 

Committee Reports 

District II, Nomination, Groundwater, Directory – no report 

Membership: committee needs info from the website (currently under reconstruction by Caroline 

MARTINO)  Fall kick-off party being considered, discount for dues after September being considered. 

Relationship with Naples Equestrian Challenge discussed. 

Newsletter:  Poster/calendar discussed (sights  of Pine Ridge)  Bob Kaufmann presented this years first 

newsletter with the need for an editor.  Volunteers welcome. 

Website:  Ron Tougas discussed an upcoming meeting with Caroline Martino. 80% of website rehab 

completed.  Discussion of domaine name change (possibility:  pineridge34108.---) 

Landscape:  Peter Pytlik discussed that improvements to    Carica so. At Orange Blossom are being 

considered.  Cost for FPL poles to be put underground is 8 – 10 million $ - will not be considered.  

Signage and  other enhancements being worked on. 

Officer  Reports 

Treasurer:  Al Jones reports $5,548.94 in account with no outstanding bills.  

Vice-president:  Bob Koufmann discussed emergency response ideas. 

President:  Peter Pytlik discussed need for volunteers at each committee  By-law review with Yale 

Freeman to be before June meeting.  Next meeting is Thursday June 7th at 7:00pm at Covenant 

Presbyterian Church 

 
 

 


